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Summer 1 

This Week 
We have been learning the fairy tale – The Three Billy Goats Gruff. The children have had the opportunity to act out the 

story and build bridges for the goats to cross. We have also been reading the story, Little Red Riding Hood. We have 

drawn maps to get to help us arrive at different locations.   

In maths, we have been focussing on number bonds to 10 and finding one less. The children are increasing in confidence 

when recalling their number bonds and they are using the skills I have taught them to find one less.  

Next half term 

Next half term, we will be looking at, ‘What 

can we see in Summer?’ and the topic is called 

‘Rock Pool’.  

We are going to be exploring the season, 

summer and thinking about what changes 

happen during this season. We will be learning 

about the creatures that we might find under 

the sea or in a rock pool.  

We will be learning how to keep ourselves safe 

in the sun and completing some different 

investigations with water.  

Our role play area will be the beach. 

During the first week back, we will be reading 

the text, ‘What the Ladybird heard at the 

Seaside.’ 

Reading records 

 Well done to all of the children that have been 

reading at home.  

50 reads  

George Hughes  

75 reads  

Daisy  

100 reads 

Albie    Luana  

150 reads  

Romy    Arla  

175 reads  

Mehnoor      Arthur     Aadhira 

 

                Special Events/Activities/News  

Just to remind you our school trip is on Friday 12th July. 



 

If you have any spare toy cars that your children do not use at home, would you please consider donating these to the 

school? Thank you! 

Reminders 

As the weather starts to warm up, please ensure your child has sun cream on before they come to school. It is 

important that they all have a water bottle in school and this should be labelled with their name. A large part of 

Reception’s learning takes place outside the classroom so it would also be helpful to provide them with a cap or 

sunhat. Many thanks for your continued support . It is truly appreciated. 

 


